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13/12/2023
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Perry Morrison (on behalf of Morrison Family Superannuation Fund — ABN
59254356169), attended our offices at 10 Stephens Place, Adelaide on 13
December 2023, with a quantity of investment bullion bars.

Upon thorough inspection we can report that we have sighted the bullion
presented to us by Perry Morrison and listed below to be bone fide.

o 1 (one only) x 1kg gold bar

e 1 (oneonly)x 100z gold bar
e 2 (two only) x 50z gold bars
e 2 (two only) x 20z gold bars
e 3 (three only) x 10z gold bars

We attach copies of photographs of the bullion presented and the client with
his identification.

We can clearly state that we have seen and inspected the bullion as described
above.

A fee of $150 has been charged for this report.

If you have any further questions re this document, please feel free to contact
the writer.

Susanne Thorpe
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on behalf of Adelaide Exchange

www.adelaide-exchange.com.au

ADELAIDE: 10 Stephens Place, (Opposite Myer Car Park) Fax: (08) 8231 3556 Phone: (08) 8212 2496
GLENELG: 116 Jetty Road, (Opposite ANZ Bank) Phone: (08) 8376 0044
MODBURY: Tea Tree Plaza, North East Road, (Next to Kmart) Phone: (08) 8395 1155

HOBART: Cat & Fiddle Arcade, Upper Level, (Opp Telstra Shop) Phone: (03) 6234 5000




